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 The Okanagan Basin Water Board has awarded a grant to the Regional District Okanagan Similkameen (RDOS) 

under their Water Conservation and Quality Improvement program. 

 

The $12,000 will be put towards the Water Ambassador Program, which looks to help decrease consumption in 

Naramata, West Bench and Sage Mesa. 

 

During the peak water consumption hours in August the Ambassador will focus on enforcing water restriction bylaws 

through education and warnings. 

 

They will also be at various local events throughout the summer promoting water conservation and providing 

education materials for residents. 

Door to door education will also provide people with the opportunity to task questions and improve conservation 

practices both inside and outside the home. 
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